

David R. Jones, Executive Director August 28, 2017

To Whom It May Concern,

Until the formation of the Greene County Memorial Hospital Foundation board I have never had a direct dealing with Accelerated Construction Services, although I was very aware of their presence in West Virginia and Pennsylvania due to the position I hold as Vice President at First National Bank, located in Waynesburg, PA. We are a board made up of local business people, and we needed help, as we are not General Contractors. Our Architect/Engineer guided us to a very reputable General Contractor in Pittsburgh, PA, with whom we were working hand in hand to the point of final contract negotiations. The board felt the need for a Construction Manager, to be their eyes and ears on this project. After meeting with Michael Allen (President of Accelerated Construction Services) it became evident that he had our best interest at heart. He guided us in procedures, value engineering, and in general how the project should be build and at what cost. Also, might I add that this was all done at his own cost as a gesture to help this very worthy cause.

After months of meetings, it became evident that Accelerated Construction Services must be given the opportunity to submit a proposal. When pricing/proposals were accepted it became apparent that the costs/budgeting that Mr. Allen had been reviewing with us were correct, and Accelerated Construction Services had saved us a considerate amount of monies, that we as a foundation can use on other needy causes.

In closing, Michael Allen and all his staff at Accelerated Construction Services, has performed well beyond our expectations and has become integral part of this project and the community in general.

Sincerely.

Sheila Stewart

President

Greene County Memorial Hospital Foundation